
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes for February 10, 2016 
 

 
 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
February 10, 2016 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  The members of 
the Park and Recreation Board in attendance included:  Jim Earley, Mike Okino, Angelo Grasso, and 
Tony Ruggieri. Also in attendance were Greg Reiff (Public Works Foreman), Matt Reimel (Athletics and 
Recreation Coordinator), and Brian Forman (Recreation Director) 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Angelo Grasso called the meeting to order at 7:31 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Tony Ruggieri made a motion to approve the January 13, 2016 minutes and Mike Okino seconded the 
motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
CAPITAL PROJECTS 
Public Works Foreman Greg Reiff reported the bid opens tomorrow for the Spring Valley Tennis 
courts. 
 
PARK UPDATE 
Currently are working on pricing for the Bark Park Signage. 
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Recreation Director reported the updated membership numbers. He also reported that lockers have 
been ordered and are to be installed upstairs in the hallway next to the indoor track entrance. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
The board inquired about the letter to Montgomery Soccer and Baseball regarding the 2017 field fees. 
Brian Forman (Recreation Director) reported that it has been sent. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 
None 
 
ADJOURNMENT 



Tony Ruggeri made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:54 pm.  The motion was seconded by Mike 
Okino.  The motion passed unanimously.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 9, 2016, 7:30 pm at the CRC Building.  
 
Submitted by  
Matt Reimel 
 


